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We received the grant from the Crossett Foundation for $20,000 for the purchase of 
musical instruments at all the schools.  I budgeted for guitars, ukuleles, mandolins, and 
several different sizes of guitars as well as racks to hang them on the wall.  We are very 
grateful to the Crossett Foundation that has funded many projects for us in the past.  
They ask that if we have any publicity about the project to please include where the 
funding came from.  The district is starting to plan now for Jason Norris and Stella Lyn to 
come back to the district in the fall. 
 
As a result of the Pre-elementary grant from the state for $50,000, we have started 
groups one day a week for 3-5 year olds in Thorne Bay and Naukati. Korrisa Oatman is 
doing a great job as the project leader and is receiving guidance from Tracy Gunkel in 
Thorne Bay and Maggie Gore in Nauakti. 
 
Since the last grant report we also submitted for a USDA Farm to School grant for 
$50,000 for two years.  We will not know until May and not holding our breath on this 
one as it is very competitive. We have also submitted for several small grants, some in 
the amount of $1000 and one for $3500.   
 
We have now received our carryover funds in the federal programs and revised the 
budgets.  These amounts were $12,831 in Title I, $8327 in Title II, and $3000 in Carl 
Perkins. 
 
 
If you have suggestions, needs, or concerns about the grants, please email or call me.  I do not 
always have the answers but will try to get them. 
Priscilla Goulding 
pgoulding@sisd.org 
(907) 828-8254 
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